
  

OPEN HOUSE 
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 

MEETINGS NOTICE 
 

Pulaski, Saline, and Garland Counties, in coordination with the Arkansas Department of 
Transportation (ARDOT) and Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), will conduct three 

public involvement meetings to present and discuss location alternatives for the  
Southwest Trail (bicycle and pedestrian path) connecting the City of Hot Springs  

with the City of Little Rock. 
*Each meeting will be identical in content* 

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 13, 2018 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Benton High School Campus 
(Professional Develop. Center) 

211 North Border Street 
Benton, AR 

November 14, 2018 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Embassy Suites by Hilton 
(Grand Salon) 

400 Convention Boulevard 
Hot Springs, AR 

November 15, 2018 
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

The Centre At University Park 
(Banquet Hall) 

6401 West 12th Street 
Little Rock AR 

 
 

Pulaski, Saline, and Garland counties, in coordination with ARDOT, and FHWA, will conduct three public 
involvement meetings to present and discuss location alternatives for the Southwest Trail connecting the City of 
Hot Springs with the City of Little Rock.  

 
These will be “open house” meetings with no formal presentations. The public is invited to visit anytime during 

the scheduled hours to view exhibits, ask questions, and offer comments. 
 
Anyone needing project information or special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

(ADA) is encouraged to contact Jon Hetzel at 501-376-3633, email JDHetzel@GarverUSA.com or mail to 4701 
Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118. Hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Arkansas Relay 
System at (Voice/TTY 711). Requests should be made at least four days prior to the public meetings. 

 
For inquiries about agency notices of nondiscrimination, please contact JDHetzel@GarverUSA.com. Free 

language assistance for Limited English Proficient individuals is available upon request. 
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